
 

Worplesdon Primary School – Weekly Update 

 
Dear Parents / Carers, 

Friday 26TH May  

We can’t believe we have finished another half term!  

In maths this week, we have recapped telling the time to the nearest 5 minutes. We will be continuing to learn about 

time after half term and any practice of this at home will be worthwhile.  

In English this week, we allowed the children to use their imagination and create their own story based on a picture. 

We were impressed with their enthusiasm and their hard work trying to include all the skills we have learnt so far 

this year.  

Atom homework has been set this week based on time and will be due for the first Wednesday after half term (7th 

June) so they have two weeks to complete it. 

In the first week back, in learning for life we will be learning about how humans and animals grow from babies to 

adult hood. We will be discussing what things babies cannot do and what adults do for them. To support their 

learning across the unit of work, please could the children bring in a photo of them as a baby, if you are happy for 

the children to look at them. If you have any questions or concerns about this, please do contact your child’s class 

teacher  

After half term, Year 3 PE days will go back to Tuesdays and Wednesdays due to swimming finishing.  

We would like to congratulate these children for receiving a golden leaf: 

Maryam – For showing amazing resilience, bravery and independence in swimming lessons and making so much 

progress. 

Isla N – For showing amazing listening at swimming and getting better each week. 

Molly – For writing a super story in English this week including a variety of punctuation.  

Alexia – For showing courage in assembly when sharing information and answering questions about her allergies. 

Jillie – For showing courage during inputs this week and being a resilient learner in maths. 

Joel – For reading aloud with confidence and expression and giving thoughtful answers in guided reading. 

Alice-Mae – For excellent independent work in maths involving time and being a smiley member of Starlings class. 

Zoe – For being a super enthusiastic writer this week and showing great imagination.  

 

We hope you all have a wonderful half term and enjoy the sunshine. 

Best wishes, 

The Year 3 Team 

 


